
Dear Parents:

The Nederland Summer Recreation Program registration will be held at Helena Park 
Elementary Cafeteria on Wednesday, May 28, 2025 from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon.  
Campus activities will begin on May 29, 2025 and run through June 27, 2025.
 
The following campuses will be open for your convenience. Activities are planned for all 
age groups and will run Monday through Friday.

                          Location           Time
Hillcrest Elementary

 (Hillcrest and Highland Park Students) 8:00 – 11:45 a.m.

Helena Park Elementary 
(Helena Park and Langham Students) 8:00 – 11:45 a.m.

Central Middle School
 (All Middle School Students) 8:00 – 11:45 a.m. 

CHILDREN MUST BE PICKED UP BY 11:45 a.m. EACH DAY.

The following activities will be offered if the numbers of participants warrant it. Activities 
may be limited to specific age groups as deemed necessary by the Director. All 
programs offered through the Summer Recreation Program will be designed with the 
age group in mind. Participants must be entering 1st grade. Parents MUST sign a waiver 
releasing the Nederland Independent School District of all liability for children to 
participate. Activities planned include:

Arts and Crafts Handball
Basketball Kickball
Dodge ball Quiet Games
Football Volleyball

You will have an opportunity to purchase Summer Recreation T-Shirts during 
registration. The cost of the t-shirt will be $10.00.  T-shirts are school approved.

As in the past, the program will employ high school students who will serve as excellent 
role models for your children. We hope that you will encourage your children to 
participate in this worthwhile program.

Complimentary breakfast snacks will be available for students at no cost between
 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.. 

Brian English, Director
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